Myers, Jeanie

From:

Deborah Kenny

Sent:

2020/09/23 8:51 AM

To:

Myers, Jeanie

Subject:

[EXTERNAL]67 Main St S

Re Deferred Applications #B-19-017 #A-19-121 for 67 Main St S

STOP PROPERTY SPLITTING NOW

What I really love about Brampton is the entrance way to the city, the heritage homes, the leafy trees, the lovely setting, summer and winter. I know people who live on Hurontario and also on Elizabeth St. These people have spent their lives enhancing their homes, paying off their mortgages, and keeping the land free from over development. So why now is the city contemplating splitting up these properties and adding more homes into the backyards of these homes, to ruin the look and feel of our downtown? The splitting of these properties promises to upend the lives of those living there, to be the breakdown of the look and feel of our downtown and inject a segment of sprawl into our core that will be its ruination. We are already battling the ravages of sprawl in this city, and we certainly don't need more of it in our entranceway.

It's time the city was more careful about what kind of development it allows everywhere in our city, and in particular in our downtown.

Gage Park and all those beautiful heritage homes create a beautiful atmosphere that really defines the city to residents and visitors.

I totally reject the proposal to split properties and introduce another brand of sprawl to this city, already ruined by too much of it.

The committee of Adjustment must reject the plan to split properties and tear down the lovely leafy canopy that makes Brampton such a special city. Reject now this proposal and save our city for future generations.

Thank you Deborah Kenny Deborah Kenny jewellery 25 Main St N unit C Downtown Brampton

Get Outlook for Android